
 
 

DATE:  31 October 2018 FOI REQUEST NO: 31/10/2018 

FOI REQUEST AND RESPONSE 

 
1. Documents produced by your trust or council outlining planning or preparations 

for the upcoming exit of the United Kingdom from the European Union. 
 
An initial review identified the need to carry out a specific internal impact assessment with 
regard to the Supply Change Management for the Service.  This has been carried out and 
the situation will continue to be monitored as part of the Services usual governance and 
risk management protocols. 
 

2. Any advice or notices to stakeholders given by your trust in relation to the 
upcoming exit from the EU. 
 
The findings of the impact assessment have been considered and the Service determined 
no need to inform stakeholders. 
 

3.  A list of any payments made to external organisations or companies for services 
in relation to your preparation for the exit of the United Kingdom from the 
European Union since 23 June 2016, including, if possible, the name of the 
organisation or company and a description of the services requested. 
 
SWFRS are not employing any organisations or companies in relation to preparation for 
exit from the EU. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


